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The Honorable Lando W. Zech, Jr.
Chairman
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Zecht

I write to you regarding the reopening of the Peach Bottom
nuclear power plant.

As you know, the Governor of Pennsylvania has requested
public hearings on the reopening of Peach Bottom. By an
overwhelming majority, the people of Southeastern Pennsylvania
are concerned about the potential hazards posed by the plant. My
congressional district is part of that concerned community.
Accordingly, I would like to know what plans the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission has with respect to Feach Bottom, and in
particular, when the NRC plans to act on the Governor's request
for public hearing.

This matter is one of my foremost concerns and I hope I will
have a reply from you as soon as possible.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

.

WILLIAM H. GRAY III -
Member of Congre
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